
 

For Local 8 Members at Franke Tobey Jones 
December 28, 2022 

   

Wage Increase 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
Our Union Contract provides for a minimum across the board wage increase each 
January unless any other group of employees at FTJ get a higher increase.   
 
Based on this language, you all will be receiving a 6% wage increase effective the first 
pay period of 2023.   
 
A BIG THANK YOU! to your bargaining team: Holly Elton, Jackie Kekona, Alisha Navarro 
and Tyler Rogers! 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Leslie Liddle, Union 
Representative, 360-701-6615 or leslie@opeiu8.org. 
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